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May 23, 2021 

 

Chairman Lipps, Vice Chair Holmes, Ranking Member Russo, and Members of the House 

Health Committee, thank you for the opportunity to provide proponent testimony on House Bill 

248. 

 

My name is Claire Navin, and I am retired housewife and the reason I support House Bill 248 is 

because I am unable to be vaccinated due to a previous anaphylactic shock episode. I would 

not vaccinate regardless since I believe in personal medical choices. 

 

Presently I and my family are unable to cruise in the future do to requirements that passengers 

be vaccinated. Royal Caribbean is refusing to refund approximately $2,000.00 they have been 

holding since March 2020 regardless that I cannot be vaccinated. 

 

Requirements to vaccinate are affecting my medical choices, my financial situation and my 

choice to travel and my overall freedom. 

 

Also, there is therapeutics available such as Hydroxychloroquine and Ivermectin. 

 

HB 248 is needed to maintain every Ohioans’ medical, personal and financial freedom. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Mrs. Claire Navin 

330-419-0777 


